
Dr. George Kolligian 
27 Williamsburg Drive 
Orange, Connecticut 06477 

Dear Dr. olligian: 

March 27, 1974 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. Vartan Steward and for your generosity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a Steward for 
one year. 

We hope t is will be a beginning in establishing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin designed for our Ste ard by the 
noted artist Walter Kaprielian is attacheddto this 
letter. We hope you will wear it proudly as a symbol 
of your Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your Stewardship 
regularly each year, about which we uill be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


